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From:   
Sent: 2021/12/05 8:25 PM 
To: Planning Development <Planning.Development@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Contact Us Inquiry -  

Service Categories:Zoning 
First Name:Jag 
Last Name:Jhajj 
Phone Number:  
Email Address:  
Location of Concern:Application C04E11.008 
Details of Inquiry:Hello This is in reference to the above file and development on 10196 Bramalea Road. I live 
close to development and drive by property everyday since 1997 and have following serious concerns. North 
bound traffic will be seriously effected due to the blockage of active traffic by left turning vehicles. The 
problem will be compounded if Brampton Transit bus stop to drop passenger in right lane. The proposed site 
was single dwelling and is vacant for many decades. City want to allow it to be developed as multi dwelling 
townhouses without any consideration of traffic flow on Bramalea Road. Site is not even safe to be developed 
as single unit forget about multi units. Development will result in serious safety risk posed to motorists and 
pedestrians due to the extra traffic and critical entrance point to complex. I think the City and staff knowingly 
endangering the life and safety of citizens and individuals should be personally responsible for outcome. 
Considering the safety and well being of people it should not be allowed to go ahead and update the Committee 
before decision on Monday, Decmber6, 2021 . Raj Jhajj   


